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I support HB 2679 to keep harmful pesticides/neonicotinoids away from 

untrained/unlicensed users and out of retail stores. Passage of this bill will protect our 

pollinators and keep harmful pesticides out of our waterways. Oregon needs to join 

the other states that have already passed this important bill. 


